DEANERY SYNOD REPORT FOR ACPM - 7th APRIL 2019
ST MARY'S CHURCH, SOUTH MILFORD

There have been three Deanery Synod meetings during the last year, the last one being held on 4 March 2019 at Brayton Church.
I was unable to attend the last meeting as I was away on holiday but I understand that a Representative attended the meeting from Martin House Hospice and gave an informative presentation.
At the first meeting which took place on 14 June 2018 at Sherburn in Elmet Church Hall the guest speaker was Revd Matt Woodcock who talked about his book "Becoming a Reverend (a Diary)".  He was very enthusiastic about LYCIG and Pioneer Ministry.  The freewill offerings were also discussed.
The other meeting of the year was held on 18 October 2018 at Cawood Church. The main speaker at this meeting was Keith Halliday, who is the Church Building Advisor.  The best way to contact him is by email as he says he is very rarely actually in his office.  He can give advice on resources available.
Also discussed and mentioned was the fact that 2019 is the 950th Anniversary of Selby Abbey.  There are many things planned and several concerts arranged in celebration.  It is proposed that on 31 July 2019 there would be a Living History Day held in the Abbey and people were asked to let Karen from the Abbey know if they wished to have a stall or a stand.
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